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Dear King Center Community,

Recent guidance from CDC reduced the “safe 

distance” between individuals from 6 feet apart 

to 3 feet apart.  However, King Center will not 

universally adopt that practice in our learning 

spaces at this time.  Situational adjustments will 

be made, along with the use of barriers in times 

when the “safe distance” between individuals is 

less than 6 feet.  

Thank you for your continued support,

Tamaira Coleman, Executive Director

King Center Charter School 

would like to with all of our 

Muslim families a

Happy Ramadan

April 12,2021 – May 12,2021

Applications are due by 

4/1 at 11:59pm

Lottery Drawing will be held

4/13 at 11:00am

Happy Spring!

As we welcome the Spring breeze, we are excited to celebrate having students back 

in school.  We are thrilled with the work our school community has done to safely 

reopen our building and the parents who have been supportive during this process.  

We will continue to follow the guidelines from State and local Health Departments, 

please stay tuned for updates.

As we focus on Leadership Habit 2: “Begin With The End In Mind”, our goal 

is to finish this school year with great success.   King Center students are the 

“Leaders of Today” and we know they have what it takes to demonstrate personal 

and academic excellence every single day.  We need your continued support in 

keeping them motivated and engaged as we embark on the final Trimester of this 

school year.

Finally, I want to wish everyone a fun and healthy Spring Break!  Enjoy the much-

deserved break, I hope it’s filled laughter, joy and love.

Leading The Way,

Tamaira Coleman, Executive Director

Omarlla Roulhac

Director of Curriculum

Focus on studying. I know it’s hard but 

BELIEVE me, it’s going to be worth it!

Spring Recess ðNO SCHOOL
April 2 nd ðApril 9 th

Classes resume on Monday, April 12th



As a Leaderin Me School, one of our 5 Core Paradigms is that parents and teachers partner to support the whole child. What this means is that we value you as

your student’s first teacher. You know your student best. Oftentimes it’s easy to assume that teachers are the only ones who are responsible for a student’s

academic and social success in school. As a parent of a Leaderin Me student, we believe that you are a valuable member of our Learning Team. You have an

important role in the educational journey of your student. Research shows that when parents are engaged in their student’s education, the student’s success,

academically and behaviorally, increases significantly. If we know this partnership is critical, what can we do to create a partnership?

We would love to get your insights and feedback on what we can do to nurture this partnership as well as your ideas on what you would like to do as a partner

in your student’s education.

Followingarea fewof our insightsonworkingtogetherto createa partnership:

Partnering is about communication and relationships. We want to honor your family’s culture, beliefs, and circumstances. We want to communicate with you

about what is happening in school, but that’s only one part of effective communication. We encourage you to share your opinions, ideas, and background. We

believe all of us have unique gifts and talents. If you are doing something at home that works well for your student, that you are proud of, or simply a fun fact

about your family, share it with us. Your input and voice is so important!

A partnership is not only about being physically present at the school, volunteering, or being on committees—that is only one aspect of partnership. If you’re

working full time, travel for work, or simply cannot be physically present to engage that doesn’t mean you’re not our partner. There are other ways to engage

such as:

Å Add our school to your social media feed.

Å Set up regular times to check in with your student about what they enjoy at school or what is a challenge.

Å Regularly check emails or other communications from your student’s teachers and respond. Ask questions when clarification is needed.

Å Model a positive attitude about school.

Let’s keep the communication lines open! We may have questions or concerns. Let’s create space to ask questions and listen to each other. We want to be

there for you! Just like you, we can’t do this alone. We must come together as a Learning Team to support your student and ensure they have every opportunity

for success.

We look forward to our partnership!

Parents as Partners

NYS Assessments:

New York State testing for English Language Arts, 

grades 3-8, is scheduled for the week of April 19. Only 

students who report to school in person will be taking the 

assessment. More information will be sent home 

including additional details and reminders.

Academic Reminders:

Å Remember to bring your supplies and your fully 

charged computer to and from school each day.

Å We have started our final trimester of the school year, 

don’t forget to complete all your assignments each 

week and submit them to your teachers!

Å Don’t forget to keep reading at least 20 minutes per 

night to keep improving your reading skills!

Omarlla Roulhac

Director of Curriculum
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6th Grade math and 

science: Students have 

started a new module 

in math! We will be 

working with 

equations and 

expressions.

In science, we will be 

finishing up our Earth, 

Moon, and Sun unit.

Third grade has started 

learning about fractions! We 

are still working on our 

multiplication and division 

facts. 

In ELA we are finishing our 

Magic Tree House and 

Countries Around the World 

unit. In writing, we are 

beginning our narrative 

writing pieces.

Attention 8th Grade Parents,

Please check your child’s 8th Grade High School Information Google 

Classroom for frequent updates about High School, working papers 

etc. According to Buffalo Public Central Registration, acceptance and 

waiting list letters will be mailed in early Summer 2021. If you are moving, 

please email bpsschoolchoiceapplication@bpsschools.org to update your 

mailing address.

If you applied to Middle Early College, City Honors and/or Olmstead, 

please check your emails, phone voicemails and mailbox daily as those 

schools will be contacting you to schedule an interview or schedule a day to 

take their entrance exam.

Please note: there is no entrance exam for Middle Early College. However, 

there is an interview for this school. There is no interview for City Honors 

or Olmstead, however, your child will have to take an entrance exam.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Ms. McGrady

at bmcgrady@kccs.org or (716) 891-7912 ext 269"

Attention Parents,

If you are interested in your 14 or 15 year old to apply for a working paper, 

please contact Ms. McGrady at bmcgrady@kccs.org or (716) 891-7912 ext

269"

Let me know if you have any questions, thank you!

Students learned about the idea of introducing 

themselves in the Target Language –

Spanish; “TODO SOBRE MI” (All About Me). 

Students are learning how to listen, read, write, 

and speak in Spanish. Ms. Fancher’s quote for 

them is:

“POCO A POCO SE VA LEJOS” (Little by 

Little We Go Far). It’s so rewarding to know 

that they’re trying and doing their best. By next 

week students will be able to introduce 

themselves using the Spanish information about 

“TODO SOBRE ME.

Spanish Greetings “TODO SOBRE MI”

(ALL ABOUT ME)

1.¡Hola! ¿Cómoestás? (Mi)

1.¿Cuál estu nombre?

2.Bien gracias. ¿Y tú? 2.¿Cuál estu apellido?

3.Bien gracias. 3.¿ Cuántos años tienes?

4.¿Qué vas a hacer hoy? 4. ¿De dónde eres?

5.Voy a estudiar. ¿Y tú? 5. ¿En dónde vives?

6.Voy a estudiar también. 6. ¿Dónde estudias?

7.Que tengasun buen día. 7. Finalmente, ¿Cómo eres?

8.Usted también. NOTES: You can practice with your child

9.Gracias. “EL SALUDO” y “TODO SOBRE MI”

10.De nada (The Greeting and “All About Me”). Doing

11.Adiós. This at home, you are helping your child to

12.Adiós. Master the Spanish language. At the same time, 

you’re learning with themtoo.

I encourage you to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

Mfancher@kingcentercharterschool.orgcell phone number: 716-710-2990

Remember: ñPOCO A POCO SE VA LEJOSò

Con amor, Ms. Fancher

What we’ve learned:

IMPORTANT REMINDER TO PARENTS

Your child's vaccinations must be up to date for them to

remain in school (Hybrid or Remote). Please call their

Healthcare Provider to see if they are due for any vaccinations

or physicals. You can have the doctor's office fax students

medical information to the school, 716-895-2058, or bring

updated records to the school.

Any questions you may email the school nurse at 

lmarshall@kingcentercharterschool.org

mailto:bpsschoolchoiceapplication@bpsschools.org
mailto:bmcgrady@kccs.org
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mailto:Mfancher@kingcentercharterschool.org
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April is Occupational Therapy Month!

Who are school-based occupational therapy practitioners?

School-based occupational therapy practitioners are occupational therapists (OTs) and occupational therapy assistants (OTAs) 

who use meaningful activities (occupations) to help children and youth participate in what they need and/or want to do in 

order to promote physical and mental health and well-being. Occupational therapy addresses the physical, cognitive, 

psychosocial and sensory components of performance.In schools, occupational therapy practitioners focus on academics, play and 

leisure, social participation, self-care skills, and transition/ work skills. Occupational therapy’s expertise includes activity and 

environmental analysis and modification with a goal of reducing the barriers to participation.

What services do occupational therapy practitioners provide in schools?

Occupational therapy practitioners provide a continuum of service and support to students and personnel under the Individuals with 

Disabilities Education Act (IDEA), the reauthorization of ESEA, most recently enacted as The Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA), 

and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, including: services for struggling learners in general education, services for 

individual students in special education, training and resources for school personnel and families, and participating on collaborative 

teams.

What are OT tips to try?

-break crayons for coloring to help young children develop a tripod grasp

-alternative seating--stand, kneel, lay on their belly, sit in a bean bag chair or on an exercise ball on remote days

-messy play! Shaving cream, sand, Play Doh, and homemade slime are all great for tactile input

-GoNoodle.com has fun videos to help regulate students and help them get their wiggles out

-swinging, jumping, sliding, riding a scooter or bike are great activities to help increase vestibular input and are fun, too!

Courtney Patridge, MS, OTR/LOccupational Therapist

cpatridge@kccs.org

mailto:cpatridge@kccs.org

